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Dear Parents and Carers Next half term, we have many exciting learning opportunities. We will be starting our topic of Extreme Earth where we will learn all about volcanos, earthquakes and rocks.  Please continue to make sure your child comes to school on time, in full school uniform, with their book bag and a warm, waterproof coat. Thanks again for your continued support.





Year Three 	     		Spring 2		   Horton Grange Primary School








Spanish


Next half term we will be learning all about fruit in our Spanish lessons and beginning to use the new vocabulary in sentences. We will continue to reinforce previous learning in Spanish. 








English


In English, we will be looking at non-fiction texts around volcanos and earthquakes to focus on creating non-chronological reports. The children will be asked to include interesting vocabulary in their writing. Spellings will continue to be set weekly and we encourage you to practise them with your child. You may find some of the spellings in the test are not on the list sent home as we will be testing understanding of the spelling rule taught each week.


We will be focusing on developing our prediction skills during Guided Reading lessons whilst still recapping retrieval and inference skills. The children will be continuing to develop their love for reading by weekly visit to our school library and sharing reading in class.











Geography


Next half-term in Geography we will be describing and understanding the key features of volcanoes and earthquakes and how this has impacted on different types of settlements.








Maths


In Maths, we will be focusing on measurement. This will be done practically and in written form learning the correct measurement for length, mass and volume and then applying the knowledge to solve problems. We will continue to practise the 2x, 3x, 4x, 5x, 6x and 10x tables and will also begin to introduce the 8x table. Please continue to encourage children to practise their multiplication facts using Timestable Rockstars at home.








PSHE


Next half term, we will be looking at the similarities and differences between themselves and others. We will look at what it means to be part of a community. 











RE


In Religious Education this half-term we will be learning about leaders who teach through their personal qualities, actions and stories and explore the ways in which communities follow their leaders. 








Computing 


In Computing this half-term, we will be learning the benefits of using passwords and looking at the uses of different databases such as Microsoft excel. 








Design & Technology


In DT we will be looking at exploring and preparing fruit and vegetables from other countries and considering the effect sugar has on our bodies. We will be planning and making edible products.

















Remember!


Homework, including spellings, are handed out on a Wednesday.


Children receive raving reader points every time you sign to say you have read with your child at home. They should be reading their fluency book every day for a week but will also bring home a ‘Reading for Enjoyment’ book which they can change themselves every day if they wish. They also have access to ‘Bug Club’, where the books are pitched at the correct level of challenge for your child. Additionally, we encourage you to read a variety of materials you may have at home with your child; comics; books; newspapers etc. and visit your local library. 











PE


Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit every week. They will need a white t-shirt, shorts or jogging bottoms and black pumps. This half term in PE we will be focusing on sending and receiving and applying our skills to a game of basketball. 








